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ASDA wants to roll back the value of your pension by closing the existing 
Start-Up and Step-Up arrangements and then introducing a new Start-Up 
scheme for hourly colleagues.

ASDA have now entered into a 60 day consultation period which ends on 
Saturday 3 March 2018. 

GMB wants you to make a NOISE to your local People Manager (who is 
not affected by these changes) and tell them you do not accept ASDA’s 
roll back of your pension scheme. 

You can also call ASDA direct on 01138 264854 (quote “pension change”) 
or email them at pensionsfeedback@asda.co.uk 

GMB’s priority is the defence of your interests. We are here  for you and 
ready to help with any questions you have about your pension. 

Contact your GMB Scotland Organiser Bob Deavy on 07921 289740 or 
your GMB Scotland Rep Cathy Murphy on 07753 885151.

WHOOPS! 

REDUCED!

REDUCED TO CLEAR!

Employee contribution increases of 3% in 2018 and 5% in 2019.

Less money in the pot from your employer - a poorer pension for you.

Death in service cut to 1 years pay after 3 years’ service.
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